Sinan Aydın

Kimden:

Canan Erbas <cananerbas@hotmail.co.uk>

Gönderme Tarihi:

25 Ağustos 2017 Cuma 16:48

Kime:

Clive Childs; Sinan Aydın; Canan Ersöz

Konu:

Re: Your attendance at our Club meeting last evening.

Dear Sir,

I just want say thank you to all of you for welcoming me same as in my home town club district, i cant express myself how much I m happy to meet and see you all there, I will definitely come again when and if i m around, I also would like to thank you for the banner which i received it this morning.

Yes, I certainly will bring my club districts banner with me in my next attendance, but sadly i will not be able to do that on 13th September ,2017. I also found very interesting Mr Ryan"s speech regarding Education and English speaking Union.

As i stated if i can be any help to any of you please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.

Yours in Rotary Friendship,

Canan Erbas

From: Clive Childs <cjc@uwclub.net>

Sent: 24 August 2017 19:46
To: cananerbas@hotmail.co.uk

Subject: Your attendance at our Club meeting last evening.

Hi Canan,

It was a delight to have your company at our club meeting last night-thank you so much for allowing us to have the pleasure of meeting you and as I said we sincerely hope we will see you again whenever it is convenient to do so.

As I explained we have a young person speaking to our club on Wednesday 13th September, 2017 and I think you would find the talk interesting if you are able to be with us but if that date is not suitable do contact us for a future visit. Probably best to come to see us when we have a speaker as an evening of committee meetings or Club Business meetings may not have so much appeal for you.

As we discussed lets exchange Club banners when we do eventually meet again.

Yours in Rotary Friendship,

Clive Childs,

Club President-R.C. of Wednesfield.

Sinan Aydın

Kimden:

Canan Erbas <cananerbas@hotmail.co.uk>

Gönderme Tarihi:

25 Ağustos 2017 Cuma 21:27

Kime:

Sinan Aydın; Canan Ersöz

Konu:

Fw: Your attendance at our Club meeting last evening.

SADECE BILGI AMACLI.

Kendilerine bir tesekkur mesajima istinaden gelen mail.

Sevgi ve saygilarimla

Canan

From: Clive Childs <cjc@uwclub.net>

Sent: 25 August 2017 19:09

To: Canan Erbas; Sinan Aydın; Canan Ersöz

Subject: Re: Your attendance at our Club meeting last evening.

Hi Canan,

So glad you have received our Club's banner so quickly and we look forward to receiving your club banner when next we have the pleasure of your company. Do not be concerned that you are unable to join us on 13th September, 2017 as we fully appreciate you are a very busy person.

When you are free to come to our club again please do not hesitate to make contact and you will be warmly welcomed.

Every good wish to you and your family and do please take our club greetings back to your club President Sinan and all your members when you are next in your beautiful country Turkey.

Yours in Rotary Friendship,

Clive Childs.

President- Rotary Club of Wednesfield.

From: Canan Erbas

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 2:47 PM **To:** <u>Clive Childs</u>; <u>Sinan Aydın</u>; <u>Canan Ersöz</u>

Subject: Re: Your attendance at our Club meeting last evening.

Dear Sir,

I just want say thank you to all of you for welcoming me same as in my home town club district, i cant express myself how much I m happy to meet and see you all there, I will definitely come again when and if i m around, I also would like to thank you for the banner which i received it this morning.

Yes, I certainly will bring my club districts banner with me in my next attendance, but sadly i will not be able to do that on 13th September ,2017. I also found very interesting Mr Ryan"s speech regarding Education and English speaking Union.

As i stated if i can be any help to any of you please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.

Yours in Rotary Friendship,